From: admin@morningtongolf.co.nz Subject: September 2025 Newsletter Date: 14 September 2025 at 11:08 AM

To: Mornington Golf Club admin@morningtongolf.co.nz



Hi all

Some key happenings over the next month.

A Special Tournament 20th September 10 am Tee Off

4 Ball best ball 12 holes Entry Fee: Adults \$20 Juniors \$5

This Golf Tournament is a **fundraiser** to send the Team of Special Olympics to the National Golf Games later this year. It is open to members and friends and will include Juniors and Special Olympic Golfers.

There will be prizes, closest to the pin prizes, a sausage sizzle, auction, raffles. A fun day!

Please register on the Registration Sheet on the club notice boards or email admin@morningtongolf.co.nz. Teams will be notified on the day. For more information contact: rjtuffin@gmail.com

Registration fees can be banked into the The Mornington Golf Club ANZ Account No. 06-0577-0004559-00.

Junior Members and New Members We would like to issue a special invitation to Mornington Golf Club Junior Members and new members to participate in this tournament. This could be a great introduction to golf tournaments for you as you develop your game and it will also give you a chance to meet other club members.

Sponsorship for Special Olympic Golf Tournament

Sponsorship for prizes on some of the holes is also open - if you would like to add some money to the fund or sponsor a hole let Ray Tuffin know either through his email or through the club email. Your support will be gratefully received and acknowledged. Thanks for your support.

Summer Membership

Summer membership runs for three months from December and costs \$200. You can also add in October and November for \$30 per month. If you know anyone interested in playing summer golf, please let them know about our summer membership offer. Contact us at the club to sign up or for more information.

Working Bee - Saturday October 4 2025

Our Spring working Bee will be held on Saturday 4th October, starting at 8:00am. Please join us and spend a few hours to help maintain the clubrooms, practice area and some parts of the course. We will have a list of jobs you can help with!

Greens - Over the next couple of weeks our greens are scheduled for coring. This may affect your play while this is completed. Thank you for your patience but it helps maintain the health of our course.

Regards

Mary Sagato Secretary Mornington Golf Club

Club Contact Information Phone: 04 389 6816

Website: www.morningtongolf.co.nz
Email: admin@morningtongolf.co.nz
Clubhouse & Postal Address: 80 Stanley Street, Berhampore, Wellington 6023